A Pre-Town meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on Tuesday, May 27, 2014 at 6:30 pm.

Present: Martin Crowley, Chairman; David Sheedy, Clerk; William Dowling; George Samia, Town Administrator and Cathy Johnson, Administrative Assistant

Pledge of Allegiance

Police Chief John Cowan was present to give a brief explanation and a request of the Board to sign the Southeastern Massachusetts Law Enforcement Mutual Aid Agreement.

M/Sheedy, s/Dowling, a unanimous vote, approve the request of the Police Chief to sign the Southeastern Massachusetts Law Enforcement Mutual Aid Agreement.

Chairman Crowley thanked all who participated in the Memorial Day Exercises. Chairman Crowley stated the event was held at the new Jr/Sr High School and that it was a wonderful event.

Pre-Town Meeting Forum

Department Heads with articles on the Special Town Meeting and the Annual Town Meeting warrants were present to explain and answer any question on their articles.

M/Sheedy, s/Dowling, motion to adjourn.

VOTE: Yes - Crowley, Sheedy, Dowling; a unanimous vote in favor

Meeting adjourned at 7:47 pm

Mus Mudy Clerk

Board of Selectmen